
September 10th, 1930.

ïaomss 3. Appleget, Esq.,
Vise-Preside-it, The Rockefeller foundation, 
61 Broadway,
K 0 XT York.

Dear Mr. Appleget

Your letter of Oeptember 3th 
addressed to Sir Arthur Currie arrived during his 
absence with the Ohanoallor In the ?Jest.

Our Librarian had already been 
malting arrangements with Mr. iisaop lor the enter­
tainment of the party of w.uich you write. We are 
now completing arrangements for their visit to the 
libraries and you may be assured that we shall 
endeavour to make their tirae in Montreal as 
interesting to them as possible.

Yours truly,
1

Wilfrid 3ovey, 
Director.
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